
From: Yolanda Melburn <ymelburn@ahtwp.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:59 AM  
Good Morning, 
 
Please be advised that on February 3, 2022 the Council of the Township of Alnwick/Haldimand read the 
attached proclamation, proclaiming June 18th to be Garden Day and encouraging that all municipalities 
across Canada be invited to proclaim 2022 to be the Year of the Garden in their respective 
municipalities. 
 
Regards, 
 
Yolanda Melburn 
Deputy Clerk 
Township of Alnwick/Haldimand 
10836 County Road 2, P.O. Box 70 
Grafton, Ontario K0K 2G0 
905-349-2822 ext.32 
ymelburn@ahtwp.ca 
“United Lake to Lake” 
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